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I fully support SB 951, having experienced the denial of services by insurance 

companies throughout my life. Service decisions should be made only by medical 

professionals without regard for cost. Now that I am on traditional Medicare I feel so 

much more secure knowing that whatever my doctor feels I need is now attainable. 

Too many medical decisions are being made my those who seek profit, not health 

care. 


